Dear Friends,

Our annual Lenten concert is intended to be part of the observance
of Holy Week at Old North Church; therefore we do not wish to
sell ads or tickets to this event. We like to think of it as a “musical
reflection.” It is- however, expensive to produce and is currently
sponsored by the Old North Music Patrons Fund and the Festival
Chorus. If you would like to help us to defray costs of this
wonderful project in a meaningful way, you may make a donation
of any amount to have your name printed in the program as a
Sponsor or In Loving Memory of someone. All donations are due
no later than Wednesday, March 21 —please see the attached flyer.

If you would like to list your name as a Sponsor of the program
and would like to list names In Loving Memory as well, please fill
out both lines. If you are only interested in listing the name of a
loved one, please only fill out that section. We have asked for your
contact information on another line in case we have questions. The
requests for contact information may seem redundant, but it is
necessary for this project. Please note that you do not have to be a
member of the chorus or Old North to become a sponsor or list a
loved one. Please feel free to invite others to support the concert in
this manner if appropriate.

Thank you!



Lenten Concert Dedications
(to be printed in the concert program)

Please fill out this form and either e-mail to vankalken@gmail.com or send
it to:

¢/o Maria van Kalken

Old North Church
8 Stacey Street
Marblehead MA 01945

The deadline for dedications is Wednesday, March 21, 2018

Checks should be made out to Old North Church, in any amount you
choose. Please write “Lenten Choral Concert” in the memo portion of your
check.

In Loving Memory Of: (please type or print clearly)

OR:

Your name as a Sponsor:

Your name and email (or phone#): (in case of questions)

Your mailing address:

Thank you!



